
 

The Lawrence School, Sanawar 

 

Appeal 
Dear Parents, Students & Old Sanawarians. 

 

Social Welfare Group of our SUPW wing is undertaking various activities and 

projects in the nearby villages. We are trying to help the villagers by providing 

them basic civic amenities like drinking water,  toilet facilities etc. We are also 

helping children living in orphanages in near vicinity by providing them with 

educational material (stationery, books, and computer education), educational 

interactions and excursions, clothes and fulfilling other basic necessities.  

Though we are trying our best to give a new dimension to their lives but weare 

constrained due to our limited resources. Your cooperation and contribution 

can make a big difference in shaping up the future generation.  

You are welcome to send your contributions directlyinto the school’s Bank 

Account Numbered 55090223466withState Bank of Patiala, Sanawar,or through 

Bank Draft, Net banking or RTGS/NEFT; mentioning SUPW. 

Thanks 

 

WE CARE 

Social Welfare Group (SUPW) 

The Lawrence School,  Sanawar. 

 
  

 


